

Memo

To: Board of Commissioners

From: Doug Coutts, Director

Date: 9/11/2020

Re: WDFW Lakes Management Agreement

We have been approached by WDFW to continue our management of the three Lake Access properties they own. This agreement is a zero-dollar agreement, however, we do budget \$500 in materials and a good amount of staff time on the maintenance and upkeep of all three properties. This is a discussion/approval item. Approval of the extensions would extend our maintenance of the properties through 9/2028.